Seate of Texas

OFFice of the Lientenant Gotrernor

Austin
WILLIAM P. HOBBY
LIEUTENANT GOVERNOR

May 6, 1974

Dear Alfred:

Thank you for those kind words. It
was an honor to be included on the
program. I, too, was sorry Diana
could not join us.

Best wishes for every success with
the new campus.

Sincerely,
Dr. Alfred Neumann
Chancellor
University of Houston at Clear Lake
2700 Bay Area Boulevard
Houston, Texas 77058




